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PROVIDER UPDATE 
 

Clinical Quality Feedback (CQF) Loop Update for QN72: Timeliness of 

Prenatal Care 

 
Primary Care Physicians (PCPs) and OB/Gyns participating in True Performance Medicaid and 

providing care for Highmark Health Options Medicaid members can close gaps via the Clinical 

Quality Feedback (CQF) loop for QN72: Timeliness of Prenatal Care (TOPC).   

 

The CQF provides a second option for submitting PCP-obtained TOPC services meeting inclusion 

criteria. The CQF option is available for PCPs participating in True Performance Medicaid to submit 

clinical documentation for gap closure when not originally billed and compliance criteria is met.  

 

To make a comprehensive TOPC entry in CQF, two separate submissions – also called a duplicate 

entry – are required. PCPs should submit the same document(s) to both services.  

1. Submit under service “Pregnancy Diagnosis”  

2. Submit under service “Pregnancy Care Visit”  

 

To submit a duplicate TOPC entry in CQF, click on the blue hyperlink +Add another service that 

corresponds to this attachment, then upload the second service. 

 
 

Once a duplicate TOPC entry has been submitted, the CQF homepage will update to include the 

service as follows for each patient: 

 
 

If you have specific CQF questions, contact your clinical transformation consultants. For additional 

questions, call Provider Services at 1-844-325-6251, Monday–Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  


